
 

Omaha Mercy High would like to wish you a  

Happy Mercy Day 
***************************************************************************** 

Omaha Mercy is sending you well wishes 
 for the upcoming Mercy Day on  

Monday, September Twenty-Fourth. 

We are praying and thinking of you amidst  
our celebration during this time. 

Enjoy a comfortable cup of tea! 

Mercy High School 
1501 S 48 Street Omaha, NE 

Our school’s Day of Celebration: 
September 24, 2018


